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          6th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
As you know on the 4th May two HMI Inspectors carried out an inspection 
of the school. The day before the inspectors spoke with myself, Lynda 
and Craig to gather evidence about the school. During the day of the 
inspection they observed teaching and spoke with staff and children, 
they also met with you as parents during our Coronation picnic. 
 
I am delighted to share that they found Arlesdene Pre-school and 
Nursery school to remain an Outstanding school.  You can read the full 
report here, however some comments that we are particularly proud of 
are;  
 

‘The nursery school is a harmonious place to be’ 
 

‘Children, including those with SEND, achieve well and are exceptionally 
well prepared for their next stage of education’ 

 
‘This is a school where everyone is valued, included and encouraged to 

be the best they can be’ 
 
 

We are in the process of planning a celebration for children and parents 
and potentially inviting the press along, please watch this space.  

 
Kind regards  
 

 
Claire Cobain  
Headteacher  
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